
Hi Lucy 
  
I have no objections. I have the following observations, that the surface water drainage from the site will 
need to be considered for a SUDS. 
  
Regards 
  
Richard 
  
From: Lucy Dickens  
Sent: 17 September 2013 16:51 
To: Richard Tatton-Bennett 
Subject: Consultation on a Planning Proposal - 13/00467/REM 
  
Kind Regards, 
  
Lucy Dickens 
Customer Services Officer 
Customer Services 
Rochford District Council 
01702318191 
http://www.rochford.gov.uk 
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